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Shabbona Pathway Committee Minutes 
 

07/08/17 Meeting 
The Regular Meeting of the Shabbona Pathway Committee was called to order on Saturday,  

June 10, 2017 at 9:00 A.M. at the Resource Bank in Shabbona IL.  The following committee 

members/ advisors were present: 

Title Name Present Not 

Present 

 Title Name Present Not 

Present  

 

Village 

 

Dan Nolan 
  

 Marketing Jerry 

Foster 
  

 

Forest 

Preserve 

Marc 

Cinnamon 
  

 Planning Curt 

Herrmann 
  

 

School 

District 

Josh 

Merchant 
  

 Residents Lisa Post 
  

 

Township Jim Johnson 
  

 Finance Wendy 

Schnorr 
  

 

Fire 

Dept. 

Frank 

Ottengheime 
  

   
  

 

Others Present: 
Suzann Alde 

Allison Kidd Probst 

 

Additions to the Agenda:   None. 

 

Citizen’s Addressing the Board:  None 

 

Approval of Minutes from June 10, 2017 Meeting:   Wendy Schnorr motioned to 

approve the minutes.  Mark Cinnamon seconded.  All in favor aye, motion carried.   

Treasurer’s Report:  Jim Johnson presented report and notified that an extra $8.00 donation 

was made along with selling an additional 4 shirts.  Now officially registered with the attorney 

general. Spoke with the state and they are trying to determine if there are funds available for the 

bike path grants. Wendy Schnorr motioned to approve the treasurer’s report.  Lisa Post seconded. 

All in favor aye, motion carried. 

Bills:  No bills to pay. 

Grant Application:  Waiting to see if funds will be available under the new state budget.  

Dan Nolan spoke to Enbridge and sent Mark Cinnamon to speak with them regarding donations.  

He spoke to a representative who felt we would be a good fit for a grant application.  Mark will 

send the information to Jim Johnson.   
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July 4
th

 Booth:  Dan Nolan reported it was a large crowd.  He spoke with some people from 

outside of Shabbona who were enthusiastic about a pathway.  He passed out 110 brochures.  He 

didn’t get a lot of negative comments.   

 

2017 Pathway event(s):  Suzann Alde presented information on a Couch to 5K group and 

thought organizing one in the area would be a great opportunity to promote the pathway.  

 

Motion: Jim Johnson motioned to adjourn the meeting at 9:22 am. Wendy Schnorr second.  All 

in favor voted aye, motion carried. 

  

 Meeting Minutes of the Ad Hoc Committee submitted by Allison Kidd Probst. 

 

/s/________________________________  July 8, 2017  


